
Carondelet Connector detour
Summer 2023 - Spring 2025

The Carondelet Connector will be closed from Grand Drive and Koeln Avenue 
during work on the Interstate 55 bridges between Holly Hills and the River Des 
Peres. Detour routes are:

 Southbound:
 Turn right onto Grand Drive.
 Follow Grand Drive to Loughborough Drive.
    Turn left.
 Follow Loughborough to S. Grand Avenue. 
    Turn right.
 Follow S. Grand to Koeln Avenue. Turn left.
 Follow Koeln to Carondelet Connector. Turn 
    right.

 Northbound:
 Turn left onto Koeln Avenue.
 Follow Koeln to S. Grand Avenue. Turn right.
 Folllow S. Grand to Loughborough Drive. Turn
    left.
 Follow Loughborough to Grand Drive. Turn 
    right.
 Follow Grand to Carondelet Connector. Turn 
    left.


